
 

 

To Whom may concern. 

 

Over the past few months, I had the pleasure working with Valia Yiannopoulou, she 
worked part-time from January to June as a Junior Security Software Developer 

As she leaves for new challenges, I take this opportunity to provide a recommendation 
on her behalf. 

In my collaboration with Valia, we worked on the development of a module from our 
platform that’s responsible for security incident analysis. We worked with technologies 
such as C++ and Python. 

Valia was also involved in writing and reviewing security reports. 

Her work was unique. She was consistent and worked harmoniously with the rest of our 
Team. 

I wish her the best as she faces new challenges. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Spyros Manglis 

Founder/Principal Security Consultant 

s.manglis@lootsec.io 

+30 6945267386 


